
 
DATE: June 08, 2009 

 
 
TO: Mark Fowler      FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Supervisor       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2008-027 by Sagrado Builders Corporation 
 
Attached are revised plans for the above petition.  The plans have been revised to make minor changes to 
the conditional notes to allow the possible development of duplex dwelling units. Since these changes are 
minor and do not alter the intent of the development and meet the requirements of the Charlotte Zoning 
Ordinance Section 6.207 Alterations to Approval, minor changes, I am administratively approving these 
plans. Please use these plans when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy. 

 
Note all other ordinance requirements and conditional notes still apply.  
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